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Submitted by Brian Wachter

Attendees:

Carol Kleemeier Universal Labs c.kleemeier@universallaboratories.net
Brian Wachter Bihrle Applied Research Inc bwachter@bihrle.com

Chand Deepak STC cdeepak@stcnet.com

Duncan Mclver TECC dmciver@teccenter.org

Mike Yaskowsky City of Hampton myaz@hampton.gov

Old Business:
1. Minutes: The minutes of the June meeting were reviewed and accepted without changes.

2. Web Site: Mike Yaskowsky reported that several of his associates reviewed the new LR&DPBA
web site and had some feedback. Mike verbally summarized this feedback at the meeting and
said that he would provide the same to Brian Wachter in an email for incorporation into the web
site.

New Business:

3. Membership: A draft of the LR&DPBA membership form was presented for review. Discussion
was held regarding the type of information to be collected for updating the Association’s
contact database and also for posting company information for members on the LR&DPBA web
site. Brian Wachter was tasked to update the draft form based on the collected inputs and
distribute via email to all businesses in the Park.

Announcements:
1. The next meeting of the Langley Research & Development Park Business Association will be held
Wednesday, July 8th, 2009 at 11:30am at Science & Technology Corp. located at 10 Basil Sawyer
Drive.




